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February 1, 2018 

Dr. Danielle Lisboa 
7128 Ada Blvd NW,  
Edmonton, AB T5B 4E4 
 
Dear Danielle 

I wanted to share a note of thanks to you and your staff at Concordia’s Stringspiration 
Summer camp. Both of my daughters attended and they thoroughly enjoyed the entire 
week. The councillors were fun and energetic. The rehearsals and clinicians were 
challenging and engaging. The whole experience helped my daughters grow in their 
instruments. Most importantly though the girls left with some great memories that they 
still talk about. Madeline still talks about enjoying lunch in the setting of the river valley. 

My wife and I have noticed their ability has grown considerably this year. Having the 
opportunity to sharpen their skills at a time when they would not normally be practicing 
allowed them to stay sharp over the summer break. My older daughter Madeline says 
that Stringspiration helped her grow in her ability to sight read. We’ve also noticed a 
marked improvement in the sound of our younger daughter’s tone. 

I was excited to see that Stringspiration is going ahead again this summer. Thank you for 
your continued commitment to music education. See you this summer. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Aaron Ball 


